



Kate Forbes MSP
Cabinet Secretary for Finance
St Andrew's House
Regent Road
Edinburgh
EH1 3DG

Sent by email

28 October 2019

Dear Cabinet Secretary

I am pleased to enclose a copy of the Commission's second Annual Report and Accounts for the year ending 31 March 2020 as required by the Scottish Fiscal Commission Act 2016.

These are being laid in Parliament today and will be published on our website shortly. I would like to thank you for your support during our third year of operation.

A copy of this letter has been sent to the Permanent Secretary as the Principal Accountable Officer for the Scottish Administration.

Yours sincerely

Susan Rice DBE